## MEMORANDUM - Executive Session, Greenville Town Council, April 22, 1998.

The Greenville Town Council met in executive session with all Council Members, Clerk Treasurer and Attorney Jef Fifer attending.

Council President Ted Miller stated the Council should make a dicision regarding the Fender Suit; should the Town drop the litigation or what steps should be taken.

Attorney Jef Fifer stated Fender should be the one to initiate a dismissal of the suit. The Town can do nothing or request reimbursement of legal fees should the suit be dismissed. The Council stated is is their decision to continue and should Mr. Fender drop litigation the Council will then address the issues.

The session was adjorned at approximately 7:20 P.M.

The Council hereby certifies the Council did not discuss any subject matter other than that what was advertised in the public notice.

